
 

Q300 PTA THANKSGIVING PIE SALE 

 
THE Q300 PTA IS EXCITED TO PARTNER WITH LA GULI BAKERY OF ASTORIA TO BRING 

YOU OUR THANKSGIVING PIE SALE!  
 

ORDER YOUR DELICIOUS PIES FOR THANKSGIVING AND HELP US RAISE FUNDS FOR 
SCHOOL ENRICHMENT PROGRAMS  

ORDERS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY FRIDAY NOVEMBER 9th 

ORDER FORM 
 

#of pies:        Subtotal: 

 

______ APPLE PIE @ $15 per pie    $______ 

 

______ PUMPKIN PIE @ $15 per pie   $______ 

 

______ BLUEBERRY PIE @ $15 per pie   $______ 

 

______ CHERRY PIE @ $15 per pie   $______ 

 

______ Personal Delivery Fee (optional) $5             $ ______ 

 

        TOTAL:   $______ 
Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name_______________________________Class: ___________________ 

 

Parent email: ______________________________ :Phone: ___________________ 

 

PICK UP DETAILS.  (If left blank, default pick up will be at the school on Tuesday). 
_____  I will pick up the pie from the PS 17 campus on Tues., Nov. 20th between 2:30 and 5:45 pm. 

____   I would like the pie sent home with my child (Q300 PTA is not responsible for arrvial condition) 

____ I would like to pick up the pie Tuesday evening 11/20 or on Wednesday 11/21  from (circle one)  

(ASTORIA, JACKSON HEIGHTS, FOREST HILLS, REGO PARK, WOODSIDE)*** 

____   I would like my pie delivered to my address for a fee (added above)***  

Address: ____________________________________________ 

***If we are unable to accommodate your preferred delivery option, we will notify you before we 

place the order so you can decide what to do.  For questions, please email Claire Lui at 

clairel@q300pta.org. 

 

• Pay online by going to https://www.q300pta.net/2018/10/03/thanksgiving-pie-sale and send 

your order form to your child’s communication folder. 

• Check payments/cash and order form should be in a sealed envelope in your child’s 

communications folder marked: Q300 PTA – Thanksgiving Pies 

• Checks can be made out to: Q300 PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Please include payment with order form in your child’s communication folder. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING FROM THE Q300 PTA Board!! 


